
	Senator John Fetterman
B40B Dirksen S.O.B.
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Fetterman,
	Congresswoman Summer Lee
243 Cannon H.O.B
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Lee,
	


I ask that you urgently support the Assault Weapons Ban of 2023. Assault weapons were designed to kill and maim as many people as possible in the shortest amount of time possible, and yet there is currently no federal law regulating them. 
The International Association of Chiefs of Police recommends that the U.S. pass laws banning military-style assault rifles so that officers are not faced with shooters armed with military-grade weapons. Banning specific weapons saves lives: states with bans on large-capacity magazines experience fewer mass shootings than those that permit them.
Gun violence in the U.S. is already a human rights crisis. The least we can do is to stop the deadliest weapons from being easily accessible. 
Yours sincerely,
